
ECYE22. Summary of HMI Inspections

The Education, Children & Young People Executive considered a
report by the Director of Children’s Services providing an overview of
the performance of schools and early years provisions inspected by
Her Majesty’s Inspectorate (HMI) and Care Inspectorate between
August 2018 and June 2019.

Four Early Learning and Childcare (ELC), including a private partner
provider establishment, 2 primary schools and 1 secondary school
were inspected by HMI, together with 15 nursery or ELCs inspected by
the Care Inspectorate.

Details of achievement against the quality indicators for these
inspections, was provided as Appendix 1 to the report.

Currently any report with evaluations of “weak” or less were referred to
the Council’s Scrutiny Committee. However, to embrace the Council’s
drive for continuous improvement to further raise expectations, it was
proposed that any report with an evaluation of “satisfactory” or less be
referred to the Scrutiny Committee.

 Decision

The Education, Children & Young People Executive:-

(1) noted the evaluation of each educational establishment, and

(2) agreed that reports with any evaluations of Satisfactory or
less are referred to the Scrutiny Committee as of August
2019.


